
NorthShore University HealthSystem 
  

“Conceptualizing a pipeline from single cell data to 
predictive mathematical modeling” 

  
Wednesday, March 4, 2020 

9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 
  

(Registration Deadline - Monday, February 26, 2020)

Thank you for registering to attend the “Conceptualizing a pipeline from single cell data 
to predictive mathematical modeling”. We want to make the process as easy as possible. 
You will need to complete a separate registration form for each individual attending.  
  
E-mail completed form to: aderden@northshore.org 
Please contact Antonia Derden @ 224-364-7424, if you have any questions about registration.

Full Name

First Name Last Name

Affiliation  

E-mail Phone Number

Conference Information

Please E-mail registration form to: aderden@northshore.org 

One Day Registration

Meals - Lunch will be provided

Dietary Restrictions Vegetarian Meal

Other
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